Gentet, Matthias

From: Diver, John

Sent: 06 November 2017 10:41

To: Planning

Subject: FW: BCAAC - comment on 6 Stukeley Street London WC2B 5LQ Planning

Reference 2017/4135/P

Good morning,

Could you please upload this objection comment from the CAAC for application ref. 2017/4135/P?
Many thanks,

JD

John Diver
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079746368

From: Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee [mailto:bcaac@hughcullum.com]

Sent: 24 October 2017 07:34

To: Diver, John <John.Diver@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: BCAAC - comment on 6 Stukeley Street London WC2B 5LQ Planning Reference 2017/4135/P

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee
c/o Hugh Cullum Architects

61B Judd Street
London WC1H 9QT

BCAAC@hughcullum.com

John Diver

London Borough of Camden Planning Department
Development Control

Second Floor

St Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Re: 6 Stukeley Street London WC2B 5LQ Planning Reference 2017/4135/P

Dear Sir,



Having referred anew to the observations of the planning inspector regarding the previous application for
this site we would like to register our objection to the current proposal on the grounds that the bulk, massing
and height and the use of materials, particularly the glass block and possible light spillage therefrom, are out
of place and would damage the character of the conservation area. We conclude that the proposal fails to
enhance or preserve that character.

Yours sincerely,
Hugh Cullum

Chair - BCAAC



